
 

 

 

 

 

NEXT ONLINE 

MONTHLY PRAYER 

MEETING 

8th July 

1:00pm - 1:30pm  

to be held via Zoom. 

 You can find the 

monthly prayer guide 

on our prayer portal at  

https://www.faithat 

work.org.uk/prayer/ 

Or you may prefer to offer  

your prayers for FWW & the 

economy at time to suit you. 
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COMMISSIONING at  

St Laurence,  Alvechurch 

Our partnership with St. Laurence’s 

Alvechurch continues to flourish. On 

June 13th two members of the 

congregation were commissioned to 

work with FWW; Philippa Brakes as a 

chaplain to businesses in Alvechurch, 

and Martin Allen as a trustee of FWW 

representing the Diocese of Worcester. 

Philippa joins current chaplains Helen 

Ayling and Sue Brotherton, who were 

also re-commissioned during the 

morning service.  

 

.   

Christian care in the economy 

GOODBYE & THANK YOU 

We are sad to have to bid farewell to Richard and Sally Bubbers, two of our retail chaplains 

in Redditch Town Centre, as Richard retires as Rector of St Laurence‘s Anglican Parish, 

Alvechurch and Chaplain with Faith at Work in Worcestershire. They will be moving to 

Shropshire in July. Sally has pioneered new work in some of the main retail outlets outside 

the Kingfisher Shopping Centre, and so expanded the chaplaincy ministry in the town. 

Richard, as well as developing a team of chaplains to local businesses in Alvechurch (see 

below), has been a stalwart of the Kingfisher Team as well as Chaplain to Bromsgrove Fire 

Station. He has approached his joint appointment to Parish and FWW in a highly creative 

way, developing St Laurence’s as one of our key Partner Churches. We are grateful for all 

Richard and Sally have contributed over the past six  and a half years. They go with our 

prayers for the next phase of their various ministries. 
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